
 Construction Management Services Request for Proposals  

 City of Waterville 

 The City of Waterville is soliciting requests for proposals for Construction Management Services 
for a New Fire Hall.  A full copy of the RFP can be found at CityofWaterville.com.  Deadline for 
submission is April 29, 2024 at 1:00 p.m.  For Further information Contact Teresa Hill at 
watervillecitymn@frontier.com or 507-362-8300 
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